SRP_RSD_0052

From: Angela Rex

To: EIR-EIS-COMMENTS@SITESPROJECT.ORG
Subject: Sites Reservoir

Date: Saturday, January 15, 2022 11:00:40 AM

I am writing in opposition to the proposed Sites Reservoir. I live in Salyer,
CA, and believe that water in Northern California needs to stay in the
rivers to support healthy fish populations and ecosystems. We already
have 5X the water allocated than exists in the Sacramento and Trinity
rivers, Sites Reservoir will exacerbate this dilema. This project would flood
Three Creeks and degrade salmon runs that are already struggling.

I am also concerned with the harm and disrespect this project would have
towards many of our indigenous communities, including the flooding of
cemeteries and ceremony sites.

Further, I think that the $816 million dollars of California taxpayer money
should not be spent supporting dams that will be privately owned and
degrade drinking water for those downstream.

Sites Reservoir is not a solution, it is the continuation of historical policy
blunders and water mismanagement and a project that should be denied.

~Angela Rex
PO Box 501 Salyer CA
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